Christopher Pincher Hosts More Village Surgeries

Local MP Christopher Pincher continues to hold his village surgeries around his constituency
in Lichfield District. The latest surgeries were held in Harlaston, Hints, Hopwas and Drayton
Bassett with surgeries still to come in Clifton Campville, Elford, Edingale, Shenstone,
Stonnall and Little Aston. Constituents are able to talk informally about a range of topics
from HS2 and wind farms to tax and welfare.

Mr Pincher, who represents local villages and Little Aston as we as Tamworth, commented:

"Village hall surgeries really are the best way for me to find out what is happening in our
villages and the issues that matter to them. Some people come to raise specific concerns
such as wind farms and others just for a cup of tea, a biscuit and a chat. Village surgeries
give me the opportunity to get to know the people who live there and what they feel most
passionately about, allowing me to represent them most effectively in Westminster."

Christopher's next village surgery will be held at Elford on 19th October at the Village Hall.

To find out more or the date of the next village surgery is near you please contact
Christopher's office on 01827 312778 or email at christopher.pincher.mp@parliament.uk



